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Cross Country News 
Further to the brief report in last week’s newsletter, we are very pleased to say that our Cross Country teams all came away from last 
week’s event with a medal. The Girls’ team came first in their competition whilst the boys came third. Individually, Warwick Bridge did 
very well too with Elena finishing second in the Girls’ race with Charlie and Noah third and sixth respectively in the Boys’ event. The 
weather was perfect for the run and the turnout from other schools was excellent, so the whole afternoon was a tremendous success. 
 

Attendance 

An excellent week for the Gnomes and Dragons. The two classes managed 100% each which is a tremendous achievement. This is the 

third time in a row that the Dragons have been top of our attendance chart. Well done indeed to all these pupils – keep up your good 

attendances. 

5.11.21        Little Trolls  Gnomes  Dragons  Phoenix  Griffins     School 
  94.2%     100%      100%                 98.3%            97.9%          97.9%  
 
Eden Bookworms  - Thursday 18th November.  
Parents and carers are invited to come in after school on Thursday 18th November (3:15pm to 4:00pm) to visit the book fair. Children can 

bring in money to buy their own books as they will be given the opportunity to visit the book fair during school time. All books are £2.50 

and will be delivered to school free of charge - if they need to be ordered. Special offer: For every 5 books bought, school will get 1 book 

donated. If parents/carers cannot make it, there will be an online book sale at www.bookwormsonline.co.uk from Monday 15th 

November to Sunday 21st November. To order online, you will need the school code which is WARWICK. The books will be delivered to 

school free of charge. 

Open Afternoon – Wednesday 10th November 
Thank you to everyone who came in to school this Wednesday for our Open Afternoon. It was good to see so many people in school 
enjoying the activities and looking at the work we have been doing. We had many new faces and prospective new pupils who came to 
see us. We look forward to welcoming everyone to Warwick Bridge in the coming months. 
Remembrance Assembly – Thursday 11th November 
Thank you to all our visitors who made the Remembrance Assembly one to remember. It was led by our Year 6 children who spoke 
clearly and told the audience about the many aspects of remembrance. We commemorated the war dead with our two minute silence 
and the last post was played by Miss James on her trumpet. To end our assembly, we sang a World War 2 medley which saw the 
children marching in time to the music. 
Toddlers Activities 
Toddler Group - Mrs Reid and a number of other school staff have enjoyed welcoming the youngsters and adults back to school again 
and setting out the activities for everyone to enjoy. The next Toddler session will be held on Tuesday 30th November from 1.30pm – 
2.45 pm. Please contact school if you would like to attend. 
Toddlers and Action Ants – We invite Toddlers of 18+ months to join in with Lee from Action Ants on the afternoon of Thursday 25th 
November. The session will start at 2pm and costs £3 per child. The session will finish at 2.45pm. Adults are welcome to accompany 
children with the PE activities. Each child must be accompanied by a parent or carer. 
Children in Need – Friday 19th November 
On Friday 19th November, Warwick Bridge School will join with a host of schools in the UK to mark the Children in Need event 2021. It 
will be a non-uniform day for staff and pupils. Pupils will need to bring in a donation (suggested 50p - £1) for the charity. Pupils are 
expected to wear appropriate clothing, ie. no crop-tops, high heels, make-up.  
During the day staff will organise Children in Need activities for the pupils and there will be a special assembly in the morning to look at 
the ways in which we can help children and families less fortunate than ourselves. Badges and wristbands will be on sale in school from 
Monday 15th November. All items are £1 
Boxes of Hope 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a Box of Hope for Romania. Your kindness is much appreciated. We know that there will be 
many families thankful for these gifts this winter. 
Rotary Club Bulbs 
Mr Peter Sedgwick from the Carlisle and Longtown Rotary Club came in to school this week to lead an assembly on planting bulbs. Mr 
Sedgwick is keen for all pupils to be given the opportunity to plant bulbs so Rotary Club have donated hundreds of crocus bulbs to the 
school. These bulbs will be in your child’s bag tonight. Please help your child to plant them before winter really hits. In this way the 
bulbs should be ready for growth in spring. 
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Warwick Bridge School – Diary Dates 

 

Thursday 18thNovember    Book Fair 

Friday 19th November    Children in Need 

       Last swimming 

Wednesday 24th November    Flu vaccines 

       Whole School Well-being Day  

Thursday 25th November    Toddlers Action Ants 

       Film Night 

Tuesday 30th November    Toddlers 

Monday 6th December    Christmas Fair  

Tuesday 7th December    Christmas Carols for The Good Companions 

Wednesday 8th December    Craft Day 

Thursday 9th December    Christingle 

Carol concert 

Friday 10th December    EY performance 

       Christmas lunch 

Monday 13th December    Nur/Year 2 Cinderella at the Sands 

Year 5/6 performance 

Tuesday 14th December    Year 3/4 dress rehearsal/performance 

Wednesday 15th December    Year 1 & 2/3 dress rehearsal and performance 

Thursday 16th December    EY & Year 2/3/4 parties 

Friday 17th December    Year 1 & 5/6 parties 

       End of term 

SPRING TERM 2022 

Thursday 6th January    Term starts 

Monday 14th/Friday 18th February   Half term 

Friday 1st April     Term ends 

Friday 15th/Monday 18th April    Good Friday/Easter Monday 

SUMMER TERM 2022 

Wednesday 20th April    Term Starts 

Monday 2nd May     Early May Bank Holiday 

Monday 30th May/Friday 3rd June   Half term 

Wednesday 20th July     Term ends 

AUTUMN TERM 2022 

Wednesday 7th September    Term starts 

Monday 24th/Friday 28th October   Half term 

Friday 20th December    Term ends 

SPRING TERM 2023 

Wednesday 4th January    Term starts 

Monday 20th/February Friday 24th February  Half term 

Friday 31st March     Term starts 

Friday 7th/Monday 10th April     Good Friday/Easter Monday 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Monday 17th April     Term starts 

Monday 1st May     Early May Bank Holiday 

Monday 29th May/Friday 2nd June   Half term 

Wednesday 19th July    Term ends 

 

 
Have a very pleasant weekend 
 
Mr M Ashton 


